
Varsity baseball coach Scott Cook 
recently celebrated his 600th 
victory on Saturday, February 
22nd when the Raccoons 
defeated Midland Lee HS  8-3 with 
junior Blake Welch on the mound. 
Come celebrate Coach Cook’s 
milestone win with an awards 
ceremony on Thursday, March 6th 
at 6:15pm at Deeter Smotherman 
fi eld. Immediately following, the 

Raccoons will play 
Liberty Christian High 
School at 7pm.

It’s a Win Win:
February 28, 2014

AP Exam Registration:

Up Coming Events:              
March 3rd:     Anime Club Meeting

March 5th:     HOSA Club Meeting

March 7th:     Blood Drive with Carter BloodCare

March 10th - 14th:     Spring Break: FHS Offi  ce Closed!Spring Break: FHS Offi  ce Closed!  

                                 Get your VOE forms before SPRING BREAK!

March 31th:  English I EOC: Freshman Testing

April 1st:         English II EOC: Sophmores Testing

April 12th:      Save the Date: PROM

AP Exam registration is offi  cially open! Please go to 
www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/442635 to register for AP 
exams if your child is currently enrolled in an AP class (not 
to be confused with a PAP class), and plans on taking the AP 
exam for that class. Once you have registered through Total 
Registration, please go to www.MyPaymentsPlus.com 
to pay for your exam(s) online.

The FHS Go Center is up and running for the 2013-2014 The FHS Go Center is up and running for the 2013-2014 
school year. Students from the University of North Texas school year. Students from the University of North Texas 
will be here 9 a.m. to noon every Wednesday in D103 to will be here 9 a.m. to noon every Wednesday in D103 to 
work with students on college applications for any college, work with students on college applications for any college, 
SAT/ACT sign up, essays, college searches, and anything SAT/ACT sign up, essays, college searches, and anything 
college related. Anyone, not just seniors, who is interested college related. Anyone, not just seniors, who is interested 
in visiting the Go Center, please sign up in the counselor’s in visiting the Go Center, please sign up in the counselor’s 
offi  ce.offi  ce.

Aaron Martin, a senior at Frisco 
High School, was one of 257 
winners in Josten’s Quill and 
Scroll Award Contest.  According 
to sources at Frisco ISD, Aaron is 
believed to be the fi rst student in 
the district to have ever won this 
prestigious award. Toni Marsh, 
yearbook editor at FHS, stressed 
the signifi cance of this award.   “It 

does have a set criteria and you 
have to be in the top 30 of your 
class or have a B average,” she said.  
“You have to have done something 
of value for journalism.”  Aaron 
has seen his eff orts pay off .  “I feel 
really accomplished for my age 
and hope to win more awards in 
the future,” Aaron said. “I just want 
to thank Mrs. Marsh for getting me 

more interested in photography 
and introducing me to contests.”  
More than 1800 students entered 
the various categories, but only 
a fraction of the students were 
picked.  The Quill and Scroll 
award is nationally recognized 
and it gives Aaron an additional 
advantage when applying for 
college scholarships.

Yearbook Photographer Wins Award:


